
Dear InterPore Members, 

We’re pleased to share a valuable professional development opportunity made 
available through InterPore’s membership in the International Science Council (ISC). 

The ISC Media and Communications Training Programme is designed to support 
early and mid-career researchers in strengthening their communication skills and 
increasing the visibility and impact of their research. As an ISC member organization, 
InterPore is helping to circulate this opportunity to our community. This opportunity has 
been brought to our attention through the work of Dr Tannaz Pak, who collaborates 
closely with ISC and its global research network. 

About the Programme: 

Running from 2024 to 2026, the programme includes a series of online workshops 
focused on core science communication topics, such as: 

• Storytelling in Science 
• Navigating the Social Media Landscape 
• Developing a Social Media Strategy 
• Creating Engaging Scientific Content 
• Using Video to Communicate Science 
• Measuring Impact and Stakeholder Engagement 

These sessions are delivered by experienced science communication professionals 
from across the Asia-Pacific region and are designed to be practical and applicable 
across disciplines. 

Why Participate: 

• Learn to effectively communicate your research to non-specialist audiences 
• Build confidence engaging with the media and public 
• Connect with fellow researchers interested in science communication 
• Gain insights and tools to share your work more widely 

You can learn more about the programme and register your interest here: 

🔗 ISC Media and Communications Training Programme 

We encourage InterPore members to explore this opportunity and consider taking part. 

Best regards, 
Tannaz Pak on behalf of the InterPore Society 

https://council.science/our-work/media-and-communications-training/

